
Together we can… “Soar on wings like eagles, Run and not grow weary, Walk and not be faint.” Isaiah 40:31 
     

           
 

Friday 2nd September 2022 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Welcome back, or if you have just joined us, Welcome – we hope you have all had a really 
enjoyable and relaxing summer. It was great to see and talk to so many of you at drop-off/pick-up 
times, and to welcome the children back into school; for everyone the summer break has been a 
chance to refresh.  
 
This week’s very short newsletter is to welcome you back and assure you that the children have had 
a really positive day, whereas next week’s will give you a great deal of information about the new 
academic year, with as many dates and so forth as possible. Also coming out soon, hopefully early 
next week is a list of clubs – watch this space.  
 
Yesterday was a very positive and constructive opportunity for the staff team to get together, not 
only to review and refresh our safeguarding training, but also to have professional discussions about 
how we can take the school forward to the benefit of your children. Based on those discussions, 
there will be information coming out about Parents’ Evenings, Assemblies, Information Evenings, 
Certificates, E-Safety and many other areas. 
 
Importantly though, we would remind you of PE Days, when children should continue to come to 
school wearing their PE kit: 
 

PE Days Autumn 2022 
Days ® Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Class ¯ 
Oak  

 

 

 

 

Elm  

 

 

 

 

Fir  

  

  

Ash   

  

 

                 (Colour and style of PE kit, for illustrative purposes only…) 

 
Rewards – As you may know from communication in July, we are introducing green cards as a 
system to reward children. Although all of our targets are based on this term’s value (Care) each 
class will have a slightly different card which reflects the behaviours we are encouraging the 
children to develop. We will be explaining the system to the children at the beginning of next week 
and, introducing the cards as soon as we can. 
 
We hope you have a great weekend, and look forward to seeing you on Monday. Don’t forget 
that (unless the children are attending Early Club) the doors are open from 8.40am for registration 
at 8.50am. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr L Coles – Acting Headteacher 
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